=EXCITING NEWS!

In 2018 we started our Bible School inside prisons in Uganda & Kenya.
I have just received the photos and news that in Kitale Prison, Kenya, a
group of the prisoners attending the Bible School have formed
themselves into an evangelistic
_team. Their aim is to reach out
with the Gospel to other prisoners
% who do not attend the Bible School
Course. The team is holding the &
Bibles we were able to supply them
with.

Prisoners at Kitale kneeling before
the Lord, committing their lives to
Him, fruit from the evangelistic
team’s efforts. =

What thrilling news this is, visible evidence and fruit from the Bible School work inside prisons. We thank God for His

favour and blessing upon this work and we truly thank all the financial and prayer supporters of the Bible School work,
for without your help this could not have happened.
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Our first team of prison evangelists!

A team of Bible School evangelists A team of Bible School evangelists
from Arua Class, Northern Uganda from Siaya Class, Kenya

Kasana - New Classrooms Construction

With rising numbers of children now attending Kasana
school, it has been necessary to provide another classroom
block so all levels can be taught.

In July, Geoffrey Auma our Director, was making his visit
to the schools to take the items needed like books, pens,
disinfectant for the toilets etc, (See photo of van below.)
He decided to treat all the children with a special packet

of biscuits, I'm sure that went down well! Biscuits are not something a child from a village would have in
their normal diet so it would have been a great treat for them!




